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Rotarians were welcomed as they 

came to the meeting by Don 

Haferkemp. Another greeting was given 

by Hugh Hamilton and Mark Harden as 

they sold winning raffle tickets. 

President Ray called the meeting to 

order and announced that the club had 

won two awards at the District Meeting 

in Destin. He said that he was 

borrowing a saying that the Panama 

City clubs added to the Four Way 

Test..”Is it Fun”? He reported that two 

seats were still available to go the May 

21 meeting in New Orleans. Let Kerry 

Langley know if you want to go on the 

Good Time Tour bus for which the club 

is paying registration fees. 

President Ray called Frances Yeo to 

the stage to tell all Rotarians about the 

Rotary 4-Way Test Essay contest that is 

being coordinated with the Interact 

Clubs for high school students. There 

will be three cash awards and members 

can pick up a flyer with all the 

requirements and information on the 

way out today. Entries must be in by 

May 23. Check with Frances at 384-

0920 for further information. He also 

reminded everyone of the Thursday, 

May 12 Family of Rotary to be held at 

the Naval Museum beginning at 

5:30pm. He thanked Maria Goldberg 

for her help in making all the 

arrangements. 

Judge Roger Vinson led us in prayer 

and with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Pres ident -Elect  Alan Bookman 

personified “Sunshine” on stage as he 

added humor and welcomed military, 

guests, visiting Rotarians and Birthday 

recipients. He encouraged all to make 

nominations for the Grover and Sandra 

Robinson Awards. Information was 

placed on each table. The awards will 

be announced at the Annual Meeting 

June 28. The raffle was won by Judge 

Stafford. 

Our entertainment for the day 

centered around songs of the Civil War 

Era and was performed by the Rotary 

Rooters. John Appleyard coordinated 

script and songs. 

Chris Kelly introduced our speaker 

Coach “T” Talmadege Nunnari, 

manager of the Pensacola Pelicans. He 

spoke about the new stadium and ball 

team on board at the Community 

Maritime Park. He told how Quint and 

Rishy Studer had purchased the 

Carolina Mudcats in 2010 and that 

baseball was coming to Pensacola. The 

Double A Affiliate of the Cincinnati 

Reds will be the independent baseball 

team in Pensacola. Currently, seats are 

being offered for sale and the naming of 

the team is in the midst of a contest with 

six names selected. Research is being 

done on the final names to see if they 

have been trademarked by some else.  

To learn more about Pensacola 

baseball and to keep updated on 

happenings check the website at 

www.pensacolabaseball.com or call 850

-934-844. After a series of questions 

from members, Chris thanked Coach 

“T” and presented him with fine Rotary 

China. 

President Ray thanked all who had 

helped with the meeting. The meeting 

was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted  

Betty Roberts 

ROTARY WHEELS 

Credit Nancy Fetterman with having a strong right arm! 

Her bottle of champagne shattered beautifully as she, as one 

of five ladies, christened the USS Ambition at the Flight 

Academy ceremonies. By the way, Jack Gray’s opening 

prayer was a jewel. 

Skip Furlong says the Navy Museum is negotiating for a 

huge amphibious aircraft (wing span 200 feet) which 

“could” become part of the exhibits in the future. That 

wingspan dwarfs the one on the NC-4. 

Andrea Farage has already begun her transition to 

United Way president. Many are cheering her years of 

success at Ronald McDonald House. She begins her new 

assignment early in June. 

Bill Stafford has a unique bit of family and club history. 

His son David was but three years old when Bill first joined 

the Pensacola club. When he returned here after 30 years 

with the Tallahassee club, David was his sponsor. 

Come May 29th Randy Jackson’s church will devote its 

full service to recognizing military veterans, with the 

spotlight on naval aviators. 

Richard Brosnaham was a nominee for the Ethics in 

Business awards.  

http://www.pensacolabaseball.com/newsandevents.html
http://www.pensacolabaseball.com/newsandevents.html
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Five Flags New World Landing Mon. 12:15 pm 

Gulf Breeze Legends Restaurant Tues.   7:00 am 

 Andrews Institute 

Milton Red Barn on Hwy. 90 Tues. 12:00 pm 

Seville Seville Quarter Tues.   5:30 pm 

Perdido Triggers Restaurant Wed.   7:30 am 

Cantonment Scenic Hills Country Club Wed. 12:15 pm 

Cordova Gulf Coast Kid’s House Thur.    7:00 am 

Pace Stonebrook Village Thur.   7:00 am  

Suburban West  Pensacola Yacht Club Thur. 12:00 pm 

Navarre  The Tuscan Grill Thur. 12:00 pm 

 Hidden Creek Golf Course 

Pensacola North Asbury Place Friday 12:00 pm 
 Cokesbury Methodist 

GREETERS AND TICKET SALES 

UPCOMING SPEAKERS 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

Birthdays for the week of  
May 17th through May 23rd 

David Bear – May 17 - born in Pensacola, FL, in Rotary 9 years 

David DelGallo – May 18 - born in Trenton, NJ in Rotary less than 1 year 

Hank Bell – May 19 - born in Pensacola, FL, in Rotary 26 years 

Dr. Roger Windell – May 20 - born in New Albany, IN, in Rotary less 

 than 1 year 

Morris Marx – May 21 - born in New Orleans, LA, in Rotary 11 years 

John Clark – May 21 - born in Lewiston, Maine, in Rotary 3 years 

Don Scott – May 23 - born in Brewton, AL, in Rotary 14 years 

Bill McEachern – May 23 - born in Pensacola, FL, in Rotary 23 years 

Art Hufford – May 23 - Pensacola, FL, in Rotary 10 years 

 May 17: 

Greeters:  Bob Hart and Sherry Hartnett 

Ticket Sales:  David Harrison and William Hart, Jr. 

 May 24: 

Greeters:  Martin Harwood and John Hinman 

Ticket Sales:  Jim Hizer and Gerald Hoewing 

 May 31: 

Greeters:  Wylie Hogeman and Kathleen Horton-Brown 

Ticket Sales:  Marjorie Hudson and Art Hufford 

May 17 – Alan Sealls, Chief Meteorologist – WKRG-TV (Mobile) 

May 24 – John Appleyard – The Presence of Navy in our Town: 1825-1930  

May 31 – Dr. Jimmy Jones – Nurse Executives 

PRAYER AND PLEDGE 

 May 17: 

Prayer/Pledge:  Henry Roberts 

Sunshine:  Scott Grissett 

 May 24: 

Prayer/Pledge:  Roger Vinson 

Sunshine:  Henry Roberts 

 May 31:   

Prayer/Pledge:  Charles Sherrill 

Sunshine:  John Shaffer 


